
April 2, 2021 

 
Greetings Spartans, 

 

Quarter 4 begins on Monday April 5th.  The final 9-week countdown 2020-2021 school year begins. Your 

partnership with Lakewood High School is needed. Please help us help your child succeed by checking his/her Portal 

for grades and attendance. Please reach out to your child’s teacher, school counselor or administrator if you have 

questions or concerns. 

 

Senior Corner 
Senior Week 
Monday April 19 – 23, 2021. Stay tuned for more information. 

 

Graduation 2021 Update 

Pinellas County Schools is currently planning for traditional graduation ceremonies following all health and safety 

protocols, event guidelines and Major League Baseball schedules.  Tentative dates have been set for early June, 

venues are reserved and we are having ongoing discussions with Department of Health officials to understand 

forecasts for the end of the school year. The district will announce final graduation plans in the next few weeks so 

that students and families can plan accordingly. Information will be posted at pcsb.org/graduation. Ceremonies will 

also be livestreamed on the district’s YouTube channel. 

 

College Acceptances for Seniors 

Pinellas County Schools wants to celebrate our students’ successes. We are creating a video montage that will 

feature our students’ reactions to college acceptance news. For a chance to be featured, students can submit video 

clips at http://bit.ly/PCSaccepted. 

 
Weekly Events 

 

Monday, 4/5/2021 

B-Day   

  

FSA Writing 

Baseball @ Northeast @ 7:00 P.M. 

 

Tuesday, 4/6/2021 

A-Day  

 

FSA Writing 

Baseball vs Largo @ 7:00 P.M. 

Flag @ Boca Ciega @ 6:30 P.M. 

Tennis @ Dunedin @ 3:00 P.M. 

 

 

Wednesday, 4/7/2021 

B-Day 

 

 

FSA Writing 

No Evening Activities 

 

 

 

 

  

 

https://www.pcsb.org/domain/5711
https://bit.ly/PCSaccepted?fbclid=IwAR3tNwX3yDW_SzW_1xekbKyN9wHwtPQvVcxfRj-u3Uw8iOS0zoCPq4VRz94


Thursday, 4/8/2021 

 A-Day 

FSA Writing 

 

Track (PCAC) @ East Lake @ 3:00 

 

 

Friday, 4/9/2021 

B-Day 

  

 

FSA Writing 

Baseball vs. Bayshore @ 7:00 P.M. (Senior Night) 

  

Saturday, 4/10/2021 

 

 

   

Enjoy your Weekend!  

 

 
We are excited to announce that we will be hosting an additional workshop this semester for seniors and their families. 
On Wednesday, April 21 from 6:00-8:00pm, we will be discussing post-secondary options with seniors who may still be 
undecided about their plans after high school. Students and families can register at https://bit.ly/3fuWLPH. 
 
Additionally, we will continue to offer our Planning Your PATHe sessions every Thursday from 6:00-7:00pm on Microsoft 
Teams. During these sessions, we will answer specific questions that students and families may have about the college 
planning process. Planning Your PATHe registration is available at https://bit.ly/3nXB2Aj. 
Please see the flyers below for additional information. 

https://bit.ly/3fuWLPH
https://bit.ly/3nXB2Aj

